Public Hearing Notice

The City of Loris will hold a public hearing on Monday,
May 22, 2023, at 6:00 pm. The location will be at City
Hall, 4101 Walnut Street, Loris, SC, in City Council
Chambers. The purpose of this hearing is to obtain
written and oral comments from the public concerning
these ordinances.

A.

ORDINANCE 07-23, TO FACILITATE NEW PRO-
CUREMENT REGULATIONS OF THE CITY OF
LORIS, SPECIFICALLY TO REPEAL THE CURRECT
ORDINANCE SUBSECTION REGULATING PRO-
CUREMENT IN ORDER THAT THE COUNCIL MAY
ADOPT A PROCUREMENT POLICY BY RESOLUTION.

ORDINANCE 06-23, TO AMEND ELECTIONS OF
THE CITY OF LORIS, SPECIFICALLY TO ESTAB-
LISH THE TRANSFER OF AUTHORITY TO CON-
DUCT MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS TO THE COUNTY
ELECTIONS COMMISSION OF HORRY COUNTY.

At the time and place fixed for said public hearing, all in-
terested persons who appear will be given an opportunity
to express their views for or against these ordinances.
Persons requiring special arrangements to attend this
meeting due to physical disability should contact the City
Administrator’s office at 843-756-4004 at least 24 hours in
advance.




